
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As part of our Outwood Diploma project for this half term, we are becoming 

‘Road Safety Heroes’! We have already had a special assembly from PCSO 

Waddingham, who spoke to us about the importance of road safety. To 

finalise our diploma, we will be completing a practical session, which will 

involve crossing Cemetery Road. This will allow the children to put into 

practice our knowledge and skills.  

 

Your local visits consent form provides your child with permission to 

participate in this valuable challenge. Please ensure your child has a warm 

waterproof coat over the remaining few weeks so that we are prepared to 

take the children out in an afternoon, weather permitting. 

 

Towards the end of this half term, your child will bring home their Road 

Safety booklets which they have been completing in class, in preparation for 

their training. Please discuss these with your child. If you have any questions 

regarding the challenge, please do not hesitate to get in touch so we can 

discuss these with you. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Fowler 

 

Head of Year 3 

 


